
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: alexandersoffice@bellsouth.net <alexandersoffice@bellsouth.net>

Lisa M. Widener (LisaWidener@scsenate.gov) <LisaWidener@scsenate.gov> 
Date: 2/17/2015 5:12:38 PM

Subject: FW: Neville-Forestry Commission

Please reference below regarding Mr. Neville.
I will have more follow ups for you ASAP. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Philpott, Katie
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 4:35 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Neville-Forestry Commission

Katherine,

Mr. Neville was just emailed the application for the State Commission of Forestry. I apologize for the delay. 

Regards,

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.734.5086 (office)
803.201.3423 (cell)
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